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V. BOT Member Comments 
Trustee Lalita Janke asked the members of the Board to participate in the FAU Foundation’s “True Blue” 
Campaign.  There is currently 50% participation from the BOT; she is striving for 100% participation.  
Trustee Blosser thanked the members of the Board for their service this past year. 
 
VI. Public Comments 
There were no public comments. 
 
VII. Adjournment 
There was a motion to adjourn the meeting by Trustee Armand Grossman.  The motion was seconded by 
Trustee Lalita Janke.  The motion passed unanimously.  . 


